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SALE OF THE MOTHERHOUSE IN THE NETHERLANDS: 
Join us and our sisters in The Netherlands in rejoicing in and mourning the sale of their 
motherhouse as you read the attached letters from Divine Providence Province and Sr. Rita 
Cammack, general minister. Such a graced outcome for all parties affected by the sale. Our 
hearts in Sacred Heart Province go out to the hearts of Divine Providence Province to bless them 
with our tender loving care. Peace!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EARTH CARE: 
Reflection:  For the person with attention, everyday becomes the very day upon which all the 
world depends.  (Written by Rami M. Shapirio, submitted by Sr. Gloria Shuffer) 
 
 

 


